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Building Learners and Future Leaders Through Inclusion, Instruction, and InnovationBuilding Learners and Future Leaders Through Inclusion, Instruction, and Innovation
Liberty North High School 
Home of the Eagles
1000 NE 104th St 
Liberty, MO 64068  
816.736.5500

REGISTRATION
Registration for the 2023-2024 school year will take place for all grade levels on the following dates:
August 8— 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
August 9— 11:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Liberty North’s Registration page: https://www.lps53.org/Page/1952

ALL FORMS AND PAYMENTS CAN BE COMPLETED ONLINE if you are unable to attend registration. 
PLEASE keep in mind that students will still need to come to North to have their photos taken and 

pick up parking permits.

As we begin the 2023-2024 school 
year, we would like to extend 
a warm welcome to our Eagle 
families.  It is a privilege to 
serve as the Principal of Liberty 
North High School.  Our mission 
remains Building Learners and Building Learners and 
Future Leaders through Inclusion, Future Leaders through Inclusion, 
Instruction, and InnovationInstruction, and Innovation. .  
With a renewed focus on 
relationships and rigor, we are 
committed to fostering a safe 
learning environment in which all 
students can thrive.  Through a 
combination of real world learning 
opportunities, competency-based 
instructional experiences, and 
project-based learning options, it 
is our intention that all students 
leave Liberty North both college 
and career ready.

At LNHS, we strive to establish 
a positive school climate that 
encourages all students to set 
high expectations for themselves 
personally, academically, 
and socially.  We endeavor to 
promote a school culture that 
cultivates respect and personal 
accountability and fosters a sense 

of belonging for all students.  
We are grateful that our school 
community offers a myriad of 
opportunities for our Eagles to 
connect, engage, and grow.  

We recognize that providing clear 
expectations for all stakeholders 
facilitates effective school 
operations.  To that end, we 
wish to provide a few reminders 
regarding school day routines.  
•High school students are 
    scheduled for Flex Hour as part
    of their daily schedule.  During 
    Flex Hour, students have the 
    choice to work independently, 
    access academic support, or 
    socialize in small groups in 
    one of the designated Flex 
    Zones.  Seniors and Juniors with 
    parental permission forms on 
    file may leave campus during 
    Flex Hour.  
•Liberty Public Schools offers a 
    variety of school lunch options 
    that meet nutrition guidelines.  
    As a result, LPS does not offer 
    an open campus during lunch 
    and outside food deliveries are 
    prohibited during regular 

    school hours.  Please support 
    both our school cafeteria 
    and school district policies by     
    honoring these expectations.

In an attempt to streamline the 
registration process, we encourage 
you to register and pay fees online 
and have placed all necessary 
forms and information on our 
website for your convenience.  
If you would prefer in-person 
registration, we will be available 
on August 8th between 9 a.m. and 
3 p.m. and on August 9th between 
11 a.m. and 6 p.m. to complete 
your registration needs.  

Please consider this message 
as an invitation to partner with 
our school community, as we 
recognize how vital a strong 
home-to-school connection is for 
student success.  Again, thank you 
for the opportunity to serve as 
the Principal of Liberty North High 
School.  I am eager for the school 
year to begin and excited for the 
possibilities that await us as we 
embark on this journey together.   

From the Eagle’s 
Nest— Welcome from 
the Principal

Dr. Rosemary Camp

https://www.lps53.org/Page/1952
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THE REGISTRATION TO-DO LIST

 Info Table— Locker Opt-In forms/ACT PREP Computers

 Office
       —Freshman Proof of Residency
       —Returning Student PowerSchool Registration

 Counseling Table
       —Schedules will be distributed electronically via PowerSchool when available

 Parking Pass: Fill out online permit application 
       —Online Parking Permit Form:  https://tinyurl.com/LNHS24parkingform
       —Senior Parking Spots
       —Hang tags will be distributed at registration

 LPS Transportation— Bus fobs can be picked up at Registration 
	 (questions can be directed to LPS Transportation at 736-5360).

 Health Services
       —Turn in updated health forms and connect with LNHS Health Office Staff

 Cafeteria Table
       —Money may be applied on student lunch account
       —Separate check must be written or make online payment
       —Free and Reduced lunch, if applicable: https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358

 Photos
       —Yearbook and ID photo required
       —Purchase of picture packets are optional and must be paid separately to RPG. 

 Laptop Information
       —New students and students who have not picked up devices will need to do 
	 so during registration
       —Insurance for devices is necessary again for the 2023-2024 school year. 
       —One free claim per user per year (Only one free during the regular school 
	 year or summer school if applicable, but not one free claim for each)

 Eagle Club
       —Join Eagle Club (PTSA and Booster Club all in one) 
	 https://www.lnhseagleclub.com/

 Payment Table
       —Fees may be paid via cash or check onsite. For added convenience, please go
	  to the registration page on our website and pay through RevTrak.

Please use this link 
to provide parental 
permission for your 

student to leave campus 
routinely during the 2023-

2024 school year. 

https://tinyurl.com/
LNOffCampus2324

Please note: ALL FORMS AND PAYMENTS CAN BE COMPLETED ONLINE. 
Students will still need to come to North to have their 

photos taken and pick up parking permits.

https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358
https://www.lnhseagleclub.com/
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We offer both online and mail in payment. If you pay on site during 
registration, you can pay with check or cash. Online Payment:
	 •The preferred payment method is paying on-line on the LPS           
                       Website RevTrak link: liberty.revtrak.net
         
Mail-In Pay: (If you are unable to do online payment or attend 
registration)
	 •Mail-in registration can only be made on the items listed on the                     
                    Fees Worksheet on the website. The Fees Worksheet must be 
                    included with your mail-in payment. 
          •If you wish to pay by mail, simply attach the required forms along 
                    with the Fees Worksheet found on our website 
	        (https://www.lps53.org/Page/1952) and mail them with your 
	        check made payable to LNHS to: 
                    LNHS Registration • 1000 NE 104th St • Liberty, MO 64068
          •Receipts will be made available upon request.

Other Info:
          •Pictures, lunch and Eagle Club fees must be handled separately. 
          •If you are paying for a parking permit, you must fill out the form 
		  online.
          •Students with obligations or fines owed to the school will be 
                    issued a parking permit or senior parking spot after the 
                    obligation or fine has been cleared.
          •Free and Reduced Lunch Online Application (see page 9 for more info): 
		  https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358

FEES for the 2023.24 school year

Fee Description Cost
Regular Parking Pass $60

Senior Row Parking Pass (see page 5 for information) $300
ACT Prep $60

Senior Class Fee $25
Yearbook-Engraved (see box to the right for information) $75

Yearbook-Not Engraved (see box to the right for information) $65
Pay To Play (see page 4 for information) $50

Activity Pass (see page 4 for information) $30

Liberty North High School Fees

Building Learners and Future Leaders Through Inclusion, Instruction, and Innovation

YEARBOOK
INFORMATION
Yearbooks may be 
purchased at registration. 
The cost of the 2023-24 
Ayrie is $65, and for an 
additional $10.00 your 
student may have his or 
her name engraved on the 
cover.

The LAST DAY TO 
ORDER A YEARBOOK 
IS FRIDAY, JANUARY 12, 
2024.

After Friday, January 
12, 2024, additional 
yearbooks will be sold on 
distribution day in May for 
$80 on a first-come-first-
served basis. It is possible 
that they will sell out.

To ensure your student 
receives a yearbook, we 
suggest you purchase a 
yearbook at registration.
Please contact Ronna 
Sparks-Woodward at 
ronna.sparks-woodward@ 
lps53.org for more 
information.

The yearbook staff will 
offer senior ads again 
this year. Please look for 
an email the last week 
in August with senior ad 
info. 
SENIOR ADS WILL BE DUE 
ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 
23, 2023.

ATTENTION 
PARENTS OF SENIORS

FOLLOW THE 
YEARBOOK 
INSTAGRAM:
@lnhs_yearbook
to stay informed 
about the latest 
yearbook events and 
offerings!

Please note: Individual teachers will inform students of necessary 
school supplies; there is no official school supply list.

http://liberty.revtrak.net
https://www.lps53.org/Page/1952
https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358
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•The fee for the 2023.24 year will be $50.00. 
•This does NOT include a high school activity pass. 
•There will be a maximum of $100.00 per family per year. 
•Any student participating in a MSHSAA activity will be required to pay
	 this fee. 
•For families that qualify for “free or reduced” lunch, the Pay to Play fee will 
	 be waived. Please contact LPS Nutrition Services, 816.736.5375 for more 
	 information on the program. Here is the link for more information: 
	 https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358
•The Pay to Play fee is to be paid online at the following link: 
https://liberty.revtrak.net/High-Schools/liberty-north-high-school/liberty-
north-high-school-pay-to-play/#/list

Please contact Mara Agosto at 816.736.5501 or 
 mara.agosto@lps53.org with questions about Pay to Play.

If you/your student is in a sport that has to make cuts, please do not pay your Pay to Play 
until you/your student makes the team.

Building Learners and Future Leaders Through Inclusion, Instruction, and Innovation

Get involved with LNHS:
Clubs and Organizations

Clubs and groups offer excellent opportunities for students to get 
involved at LNHS. Visit this website for a list of clubs and descriptions:
https://www.lps53.org/domain/1618

information about PAY TO PLAY MSHSAA 
 Activities

Missouri State High 
School Athletics and 
Activities Association 
requires each participant 
to have a minimum of 
3.0 acceptable credits of 
course work prior to their 
participation in athletics, 
vocal and instrumental 
music, debate, forensics, 
and scholar bowl. This 
equals six classes. In 
addition, students must 
be enrolled in six or more 
classes for credit for the 
fall semester.

LNHS Athletic Activity Passes
Students in grades 9-12 have the option to purchase a high school activity pass. This 
pass will admit students into LNHS home athletic events, EXCLUDING tournament and 
post season competitions. The cost of the activity pass for the 2023-24 school year is $30 
and will be discounted to $15 for second semester. The activity pass will be added to the 
student ID card and distributed before the first home event. Passes may be purchased 
during student registration or in the athletic office. The deadline to purchase for the first 
football game is Aug. 11, and it is suggested all activity passes be purchased by that date.

https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358
https://liberty.revtrak.net/High-Schools/liberty-north-high-school/liberty-north-high-school-pay-to-play/#/list
https://liberty.revtrak.net/High-Schools/liberty-north-high-school/liberty-north-high-school-pay-to-play/#/list
https://www.lps53.org/domain/1618
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Liberty North High School Parking Pass Policies & Procedures
ELIGIBILITY:
     •Students must be seniors, juniors and sophomores for the current school year. 
     •Students must have a valid driver’s license.
     •Students must have insurance on the vehicle.
     •Students must have cleared all financial obligations.
     •Students may be denied the privilege to park based upon attendance issues, discipline issues, and/or parking/driving
	 incidents.

REQUIREMENTS:
All students who are granted the privilege to park must have their parking permit displayed properly in their vehicle. All 
students will be issued a student parking permit and must park in the student lots only. Students are not allowed to park 
along curbs, on fire lanes, or in the faculty/visitor parking lots. All parking locations are clearly marked.

VIOLATIONS:
A ticket, parking boot, or tow (as deemed appropriate by the school administration) may occur for any violation. Tickets 
cost a minimum of $10.00, boot cost a minimum of $50.00, and towing fees are based upon tow company rates and will 
be accompanied by a $10.00 ticket. Persistent offenders will face disciplinary consequences, and/or lose the privilege of 
parking during the current school year and/or the ability to park during the preceding school year.

LOSS of PRIVILEGE:
Student behaviors including, but not limited to, the following list may result in loss of parking privileges for the remainder 
of the current school year and/or the ability to park during the following school year. 
     •Being tardy more than 10 times per semester throughout the school day
     •Leaving the school grounds and/or taking others with you in your vehicle during the school day 
     •Exceeding the attendance caps of 10+ days per semester for any class.
     •Financial obligations which have not been paid in a reasonable period of time
     •Having two or more parking violations
     •Vehicular noise which disturbs school
     •Dangerous driving in the lot

SENIOR PARKING SPACES:
Members of the Class of 2024 have the opportunity to buy an exclusive parking spot in “Senior Row.” 
     •Purchasers are able to paint the spot to customize it and will have a guaranteed space at school whatever time they 
	 arrive.
     •There are a limited number of spots, so it is key to register and pay for the parking space as soon as possible.
     •If all spots are filled, a waitlist will be created.
     •The cost for a year-long spot is $300 and must be paid in person at the LNHS office.
     •The spot is non-transferable.
     • Interested? Fill out the Parking Permit application online and drop off your payment and location preference at the 
	 main office.
     •You must not be on the debtors list and payment for the pass must be made up front.

NON-REFUND POLICY: If a student loses the privilege to park on campus during the year, he/she is not eligible for a refund 
of parking fees. Purchased spots are non-transferable.

PLEASE fill out the Free and Reduced Lunch Form, if applicable, at this link:
 https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358

PLEASE fill out the Online Parking Permit Form online at this link:  
 https://tinyurl.com/LNHS24parkingform

Any student parking permit questions? Contact Lane Green 
at (816) 736-5504 or lane.green@lps53.org

https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358
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Students,
If you wish to have a locker issued to you for this school year, please complete this form and 
scan or email to Lei Kelsey  (lei.kelsey@lps53.org) no later than August 19th.
OR click this link (https://forms.gle/LeHpNKDbucCYuaDs8 ) to sign up electronically. You 
don’t need to turn in this form if you sign up electronically.

I request a locker for the 2023.24 school year. I understand that it needs to be as well 
maintained at the end of the year as when I began using it.

Student’s Name Printed ______________________________________________ Grade_____
Student Signature__________________________________________ Date_____________

LIBERTY NORTH LOCKER USE • OPT-IN REQUEST FORM

PLEASE NOTE: 
All of these forms and information are available on the 

website:  https://www.lps53.org/Page/1952

SENIORS:
PLEASE NOTE: photos taken of seniors at 
registration are NOT portraits for the yearbook. 
Reed Portrait Group takes Yearbook Senior 
Portraits at specified sitting dates they assign. Call 
RPG at 816.436.5550 for more information.

Senior Make-Up Day (if you did not attend your assigned sitting): 
•Weds., Oct. 25, 2023; 
      7:30 a.m. to noon

Senior Last Chance at North: 
•Weds., Nov. 29, 2023 
      9-11 a.m.

Senior Last Chance In Studio (Call RPG to make an 

appointment; if your portrait isn’t taken by then, you will not be in the 

yearbook): 
•Weds., Nov. 29, 2023 
      by appointment only from 1-5 p.m.

GRADES 9-11 and STAFF:
Grades 9-11 and Staff Make-Up Day (if you did not have 

your portrait taken at registration): 
•Weds., Sept. 20, 2023
     7:30 a.m. to noon

Grades 9-11 and Staff Re-Take Day:
•Weds., Oct. 25, 2023
      7:30 a.m. to noon

Group Picture Day:
If you/your student is in a club or activity, group 
pictures will be taken on the below date. (If a student is 

absent that day or not in a photo we do NOT PhotoShop or add a student into 

the photo due to ethical guidelines. We can include a ‘not pictured’ list at the 

club/activity sponsor’s request): 
Fri., Oct. 6, 2023
     A schedule of timed photos will be released at 
          a later date

SCHOOL PICTURE INFORMATION & SCHEDULE:
While registration paperwork and payments can be taken care of online, students still 

need to attend registration for ID and yearbook photos. For grades 9-11, photos taken at 
registration are their yearbook photos. For seniors, photos taken at registration are their 

ID photo. You will receive information about ordering photos soon.

https://forms.gle/NtPq43X6uiYyk9qz9 
https://www.lps53.org/Page/1952
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news from the COUNSELING CENTER
COUNSELING CENTER CONTACTS 

Lauren Eikel (lauren.eikel@lps53.org)—A-Cl		  Jessica Miller (jessica.miller@lps53.org)—Co-Go	
Jill Brock (jill.brock@lps53.org)—Gr-Ko			   Neil Corriston (neil.corriston@lps53.org)—Kr-Or
Gabbi Day (gabbi.day@lps53.org)—Os-Sp		  Staci Harwell (staci.harwell@lps53.org)—St-Z
Gail Stark (gail.stark@lps53.org)—Registrar		
Elizabeth Stukes (elizabeth.stukes@lps53.org)—Admin. Assistant
Nakia Wilson (nakia.wilson@lps53.org)—Social Worker A-K
Breonna Lindsey (breonna.lindsey@lps53.org)—Social Worker L-Z

Schedules will be available in early August. All schedule correction requests will be entertained at registration days, Aug. 8 
from 9 a.m.— 3 p.m. and Aug. 9 from 11 a.m.— 6 p.m. As our building continues to grow, we will do our best to accommodate 
requests.

Senior Schedule Assistance: Seniors may  meet with their counselor on Aug. 7 from 9 a.m.— 2 p.m. at LNHS to go over 
scheduling corrections requests.

For the class of 2025 and beyond, three diploma options are available: Silver, Gold, and Platinum. For more information, 
please see our district’s enrollment page. Please see PowerSchool’s graduation progress for your student’s information.

COMING SOON: ALL incoming 9th grade students must prove residency with two approved bills (water, gas, electric). ALL 
returning students grades 10-12 must complete the registration and updates via PowerSchool. Information required to 
complete these steps will be included in the district email.

FLEX HOUR INFORMATION

https://tinyurl.com/LNOffCampus2324
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•Free and Reduced Lunch Online Application:	 https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358

https://www.lps53.org/Page/6358
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www.facebook.com/groups/lnhseagleclub

@LNEagleClub

www.lnhseagleclub.com

eagleclubpresident@gmail.com

COMMUNITY, TRADITION &COMMUNITY, TRADITION &
SCHOOL SPIRITSCHOOL SPIRIT

SCAN THE QR 
CODE TO JOIN 

WHO ARE WE?
Booster Club
PTSA
Non-Profit 501(c)3
Support All Students & Staff - Sports,
Fine Arts, & Clubs

Awarded $6000 in scholarships 
Awarded $7700 in staff grants
Gave over $6000 to student groups 
Paid $5000 toward stadium sponsorship,
bringing the total to $67,500
Provided $4500 in staff conference meals and
staff appreciation activities
Ran over 160 concession events to pay out over
$30,000 to sports & other groups
Increased membership from 325 to 657

WHAT WE DID LAST YEAR:

WHO SHOULD JOIN?
Parents
Students
Staff
Community Businesses
Alumni

5 membership levels 
Free lanyards and decals for students
and staff - wear the lanyard/display the
decal, and win random prizes ALL YEAR
Punch passes for Eagle & Gold
members:  10 free home athletic events
AND 2 free tickets to any fine arts
performance ($65 value)

MORE INFO:

MEETINGS @ 7PM IN THE LMC:
August 9 
September 13
October 11

January 10 
March 13
May 8 1


